
 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

May 27, 2025 

 

 

It is our great pleasure to invite your students to Shibuya Olympiad in Liberal Arts 2025 

(SOLA2025) scheduled for August 22, Friday, 2025.  

 

SOLA 2025 is a student-organized international exchange program consisting of events, such as 

competitions, conferences and projects. It is expected to be a day for middle and high school students 

to learn from each other and gain insight in a variety of events. As has been the case in the past few 

years, this year's event will be held in both online and in-person sessions.  

 

Depending on the event, your students can participate as a team or on an individual basis. The details 

of each event can be found in the attached Guidelines. You can also find more information at our 

website: 

 https://www.sola2025.com/en/ 

 

We would appreciate it very much if you would kindly encourage your students to participate in this 

innovative learning-based exchange activity. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms.Yoko Natsume, Global Alliances Coordinator at:  

natsume@shibushibu.jp. 

 

We look forward to welcoming your students to SOLA 2025. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Ms. Itsuko Takagiwa 

 

Principal 

Shibuya Senior High School 

Tokyo, Japan 

         

 


